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Dear	Neighbour,	
	
East	Midland	Gateway	–	Contract	C4	Kegworth	Bypass	
	
I	am	writing	to	give	you	an	update	re	our	planned	works	which	may	affect	the	local	traffic	network	and	journey	
times.	
There	are	some	key	dates	to	which	we	need	to	draw	to	your	attention.	
	
Whatton	Road	Closure	
Whatton	road	will	be	closed	from	9th	January	2018	until	June	2018.	The	road	will	be	closed	at	the	points	marked	on	
the	drawing	on	the	reverse	of	this	letter.	This	will	mean	there	is	no	through	road	from	Kegworth	to	Long	Whatton	
and	a	diversion	along	the	A6	London	Road	will	be	in	place.		
From	Long	Whatton	there	be	access	as	far	as	Spring	House	Farm	and	from	Kegworth	there	will	be	access	as	far	as	
121	Whatton	Road.	
	
A6	Traffic	Management	Works	
A6	will	have	off	peak	alternate	single	lane	running	during	December	2017	and	January	2018.	
A6	will	have	overnight	closures	from	the	22nd	to	the	28th	March	2018.	Skylink	buses	will	not	be	affected.	
A6	roundabout	completion	date	is	April	2018.		
	
	
During	the	time	that	the	above	works	are	being	undertaken,	we	will	endeavour	to	ensure	that	everything	is	carried	
out	to	make	the	process	as	neighbour	friendly	as	we	can.	
Regular	updates	can	be	found	at	http://slp-emg.com/community/	under	the	infrastructure	and	traffic	&	planning	
sections.		
	
Should	you	have	any	queries	or	concerns,	please	let	us	know	by	email	at	
kegworthbypass@buckinghamgroup.co.uk	and	we	will	ensure	you	receive	a	reply	within	72hrs.	
	
	
Yours	Faithfully	
	
	
On	Behalf	of	
Buckingham	Group	Contracting	Ltd	
	
	
Michael	Gilhooly	
Environmental	Advisor	
	

	
	


